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Dear Parents, 
 
It is clear that the next six weeks are going to be a challenge for all. We have found that the number of key workers that we are now 
supporting has more than doubled since the last lockdown. Teachers and support staff are working tirelessly to deliver the home 
learning in school and support you at home with the added challenge of moving on to recorded/live sessions. With the rumour of 
this period extending to March, we want the very best for the children at home and in school. I have made the decision to move to 
the Oak Academy resources for the lock down period. To access please click on the link below it only requires an internet 
connection. I have tried to access via a tablet and a mobile phone and all work well.  
 
We advise the following:  
 

• Access the schedule and select you child’s year group.  
• Complete the scheduled lessons for that day (all are dated), each includes a video and a set activity, which can be 

completed on paper, or the worksheet can be printed off. The videos are pre-recorded and delivered by qualified teachers 
who have the online aids to teach each lesson. The videos can be paused so your child can complete each at their own 
speed.  

• Mrs Morgan will continue to load extra phonics on the learning platform for Farmers class. 
• Mr Causebrook will be adding additional work to the learning platform.   

 
Please click on the link below: 
 
https://classroom.thenational.academy/schedule-by-year  
 

  
 
Class teachers will answer emails as soon as they can but all will be teaching, as will I throughout each day. We are confident that 
you will enjoy using the resources and that the children at home will benefit from the taught sessions. We hope that you all find this 
more accessible. Please let me know if we can do anything else to support you in accessing the resources.    
 
Kind regards, 
 
Laura Concannon  

Head Teacher: Mrs L Concannon Chair of Governors: Mrs R Iley 
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